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YEAR 6 LEAVERS 2022 - DATES FOR THE DIARY and TICKETS 

 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
We are nearing the end of term and the end of Tithe Farm Primary for your children and wish to take this 
opportunity to share with you the upcoming events that will be taking place in the last week. 
 
Performances of Shakespeare Rocks 

 
Monday 18th July - Dress rehearsal for all children in school. 
 
Wednesday 20th July 2pm - Performance to parents and carers (suitable for those who need to bring 

siblings below school age) 
 
Wednesday 20th July 6pm - Performance to parents and carers (children must be back in school at 

5.30pm for the evening performance) 
 
We are well aware that lots of families have extended family members who will want to come and watch, 
however as per the Met Office indication of high temperatures and to keep within our fire regulations, we 
are limiting numbers to 2 tickets per family per show. 
 
Tickets/spaces must be reserved through the office only. Please call or go to the office in person to book a 
place for the performances. 
 
On the 21st July, we will be having a Leavers Assembly at 1.30pm.  
 
Also on the 21st of July all year 6 pupils have been invited to the Leaver’s BBQ run by the PTA from 
5pm - 7pm.  

 
Please ensure that you inform the teacher whether or not there are dietary requirements. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year Six team 

 
 
 


